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From: Jim DeMint <info@heritage.org>

Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 2:26 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Here's what really matters

Nikki, 

What matters this year and for years to come is the position of the Supreme Court and other federal courts.  

The Left thinks they are going to seize control of the Supreme Court. This is their number one priority after the 
election.  

They plan to use the courts to advance their progressive agenda -- an agenda that would have supreme 
consequences for immigration, free speech, gun rights, abortion, religious freedom, and voting rights, to name a 
few. 

But there's a way to stop this madness -- and Nikki, I need your help.  

Heritage is working non-stop to organize public resistance to left-wing judges and empower Senate conservatives 
with the tools they need create an impenetrable blockade to liberal nominees.   

We can't sit on the sidelines and watch the Constitution and our conservative principles be trampled on by liberal 
activist judges. 

Will you, as a Heritage member, join in stopping the greatest threat to Constitutional government -- the 
liberal takeover of the courts? 

Thank you for all you do with Heritage and for the future of our country.    

Jim DeMint 

President  

Right-click here to download pictures.  To help protect your privacy, Outlook prevented automatic download of this picture from the 
Internet.
The Heritage Foundation

 

The Heritage Foundation | 214 Massachusetts Avenue, NE | Washington, D.C. 20002 | (800) 546-2843 

You are subscribed to Heritage Foundation e-mails as nikkihaley@gov.sc.gov. If you want to change your e-mail 
preferences, please click here to update your subscription. 

-  


